
Shepaug Valley School Holiday Bazaar
Wednesday, December 6th

6:00p.m. - 8:30 p.m.
The students and faculty of Shepaug Valley School invite you to our annual Winter Holiday Bazaar. There will be food and

fun for the whole family. So kids, grab your parents, there is something for everyone to enjoy! Students have been

hard at work preparing and the day of the bazaar is a bustling hub of holiday cheer

as students transform the mall and cafeteria into a winter holiday market.

This year’s theme is “Winter Around the World” and booths will be selling time-honored favorites and some new

additions. Returning favorites include the Freshman class selling baked goods, the Sophomore class selling poinsettias, the

Junior class selling handmade wreaths, and a restaurant run by the Senior class. FFA will be selling many items including

Christmas trees and cemetery boxes. They will also have a photo booth with animals.

Athletic teams, school clubs, Shepaug Dramatics, and Middle and High School Student Councils will all have a variety of

goods available for purchase along with games and craft activities for kids. Some things to look forward to are: arts &

crafts, a used book sale, handmade ornaments, winter cards, Shepaug apparel, root beer floats, button-making, gift

baskets, sport skill competitions and so much more!

Please bring an item for the Leo Club’s food drive and join us for this festive evening!

What a great way to start the winter holiday season by helping our students with their fundraising efforts and getting a

start on your holiday fun, decorating, and gift list. We hope to see you there!

Link to actual flyer: https://docs.google.com/presentation

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1cp0-kNNvjjIliVFi3ARr2IUqRubFSwmZ5v2YMK3lFcE/edit#slide=id.g1011b00b396_0_0

